
 
 
 
 
 

Community Connections & Safety Information Night 
Thursday, April 30, 2015 from 7:00 PM – 8:30 PM 

 
 
 
The Newcastle PTSA is sponsoring a Neighborhood Block Watch informational 
meeting on Thursday, April 30 from 7:00 PM – 8:30 PM in the Newcastle 
Elementary School Commons (8400 136th Ave SE). Representatives of the 
Newcastle Police Department and City of Newcastle will share safety tips 
concerning burglary prevention, provide information about neighborhood block 
watch procedures, and answer questions. Time permitting, neighborhood groups 
can gather and exchange information if they would like to begin the 
process of organizing a block watch. 
 
All Newcastle residents are welcome to attend! We would 
appreciate your help in spreading the word to your friends and 
neighbors. Feel free to copy and distribute this flyer or direct people 
to the Newcastle PTSA website (www.newcastleptsa.org), where the 
event information will be posted.  
 
To learn more now about home security, go to 
www.kingcounty.gov/safety/sheriff/Safety.aspx and click on “home security” or 
download the Block Watch Program booklet (also available at 
www.newcastleptsa.org/Doc/PTSA%20Documents/BlockWatchPDF.pdf). 

 
 
To receive emails regarding significant criminal activity in 
Newcastle or important city information, sign up for E-Alerts at 
www.ci.newcastle.wa.us or at City Hall. 
 
Please contact Stina Fluegge (stinafluegge@gmail.com) or 
Danielle Dixon (danielle_dixon@comcast.net) with any 
questions. We hope to see you on the 30th! 


